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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

 

FIBRIA CELULOSE S.A. (“Company”) (B3: FIBR3 | NYSE: FBR) hereby informs its shareholders 

and the market in general that the truckers strike is causing impacts on its production and 

transportation of products. The Company is taking all the possible preventive and mitigation 

measures to reduce the impacts arising from the national context. 

 

Thus, the Company affirms, by means of the release of the information in this Notice to the 

Market, its commitment with transparency before its shareholders and investors. 

 

 

São Paulo, May 25, 2018. 

 

 

 

Guilherme Perboyre Cavalcanti 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 


